
Raising the bar
2026inin

Thank you again for all
your incredible support
this year; it truly means
so much! We’re excited to
share that next year’s
Hannaford Helps School
program is officially set
to run from April 5, 2026,
to May 30, 2026. 

We hope to do even
better next year, so get
ready to cheer us on,
spread the word, and
help us reach new
heights together! More
information to come on
the 2026 program early
next year!
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